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     A special meeting of the Wheatfield Township Board of Supervisors was held in the Township Building 
on Tuesday, October 16, 2012at 7:00 a.m.  The meeting was advertised as required by law.  Jim Fuller 
called the meeting to order at 7:00 a.m.  The purpose of the meeting was to review the faxed quotes 
received for the Linton Hill Road repair.       
     Those present were Jim Fuller, Annette Mullen and Barry Schrope. 
     Faxed quotes received were from Snyder Paving $17,975.00, McNaughton Services $21,035.00 and 
Martin Paving $21,586.00.   
     Jim Fuller made a motion to accept the quote from Snyder Paving for the repair to Linton Hill Road, 
Annette Mullen second the motion, with all in favor. 
     There being no further business Jim Fuller made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Barry Schrope second 
the motion, with all in favor.  The meeting adjourned at 7:10 a.m.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Vicki L. Jenkins 
Twp. Secretary      


